Upcoming events that you do NOT want to miss!



PRAYER MEETING ZOOM MAY 5, 2021



ZOOM SABBATH SCHOOL CLASS MAY 8, 2021



IN-PERSON & ONLINE WORSHIP SERVICE MAY 8, 2021

EPIC

EPIKOS word, story, and events significant to a culture or community



This Sabbath

We will be starting a new sermon series. What makes people resistant to change? Does God want people to change? Does fighting change mean we are fighting God? We will be exploring these questions and more during a series titled The Faith to Change. This Sabbath we'll be exploring examples of transformation that took place in the Old

Testament. We hope that you can join us online or in-person at 11a.

During a time of unprecedented change, we need faith more than ever!

1

Outdoor Vespers Is Returning

Now with the warmer and longer days, we are resuming our outdoor vespers program on Saturday nights. As before, we ask that you wear a mask, stay physically distanced, and bring something to sit on. Our first one back is May 15 at 7:00p, and we hope that you can join us!

Tracy Interfaith Volunteers Needed

Tracy Interfaith Ministries' plan to fully reopen to clients on June 15 hinges on one thing: more volunteers. The food bank needs to nearly double the number of volunteers it currently has in order to restore services that were reduced or shuttered due to COVID-19. To learn more about volunteering, is to come down while Interfaith is open (M - Th, 10a - 2p). Interested volunteers can also call 836-5424 or send an email to info@tracyinterfaith.org or visit www.tracyinterfaith.org.

Online Meetings

Prayer Meeting - Wed. 6:30p (<u>bit.ly/2UkJf4D</u>) Sabbath School - Sat. 9:30a (<u>bit.ly/2UkJf4D</u>) Worship Service - Sat. 11a (<u>bit.ly/33xPhmX</u>)

Whenever you join one of our meetings, you will be asked for a password. Our Meeting ID: **669 704 2785** Our password is: **1844**

Tithe and Offerings

As we are not collecting tithe and offerings in-person for the next several Sabbaths, please remember your local church by giving online (bit.ly/39QVJrg), using the Adventist Giving app, or mailing your gifts - marking your intent for each gift clearly.

Lodi Academy Band & Singers







The Lodi Academy band and singers, with director Diana Cefalo, performed last Friday morning at our elementary school.

Some parents, family members, and church members also came and enjoyed the music.

Thank you to Diana and everyone from LA who made this possible!